
Honorable Supervisors, 

 

I am writing in support of MCA's Memo dated 10/16/2020 regarding Item 5C on the agenda for 

the meeting on Tuesday 10/20/2020. 

 

We request that the Board NOT take action on the Hemp Pilot Program at this time. There is no 

rush this opportunity will not go away. There is time to consider all the impacts of Hemp farming 

in Mendocino and its effects on the community's affected by this vote.  

 

Sincerely,  

Anira GAcha 

 


